
 

11th January 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Swimming. 

Could I please notify you that as from Tuesday 24th January​ ​Team 4 will be taking 
swimming lessons on Tuesday afternoons each week.  

Boys are NOT permitted to wear shorts, they must wear swimming trunks and girls must 
wear one piece swimming suits. 

As the children can now walk to and from the swimming pool there is no charge for this. 

Can you please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat with them.  

Please complete and return the permission slip at the bottom of this letter.  

Yours sincerely 

Miss Kennedy 

≥----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my child to go swimming on Tuesdays commencing on 24th January 
2017. 

Child’s Name…………………………………………. 

Signed………………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian 

  

  

 



 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


